[image: image1.wmf]
[image: image1.wmf]

August 8, 2011
Ms. Lauren Troyer
2715 Capitol Way S.
Olympia, WA  98501
Dear Ms. Troyer,
The Master in Teaching Program Admissions received July 23 WEST-E test results today from Pearson, and your Biology and Science test scores have not met the state minimum passing standard of 240. Thus, you are unable to meet one of your conditional terms for admissions of passing WEST-E scores by September 23, 2011. At this time your offer of admission to the MiT program is being rescinded for fall 2011.
You have the option to reapply to the program for consideration for fall 2012. You may contact the Office of Admissions in writing after Oct. 1, 2011 to have your current application materials reopened for fall 2012 with a new application fee of $50. You are encouraged to submit  passing WEST-E scores and provide an updated resume for your file by the early admissions deadline of Jan. 31, 2012. You may also submit additional recommendation letters if you wish. Final deadline for receipt of all materials for fall 2012 applicants will be April 31, 2012.
Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton

Director Teacher Education Programs
The Evergreen State College 
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